
Update from California Transit Association 
Prepared for “Steering Transit from the Fiscal Cliff”

April 13, 2023



Our Top Priority in ‘23: Transit Operations Funding
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Phase 1 of Our Campaign in Full Swing
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Why We Are Mobilizing – Survey Results
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Please identify in which state fiscal year your agency projects to 
fully expend the federal COVID-19 relief funding you received.



Why We Are Mobilizing – Survey Results

Please identify in which state fiscal year your agency projects to fully 
expend the federal COVID-19 relief funding you received. 
(Responses from 20 largest survey respondents)
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FY 2022-23 (Captured in 'Other') FY 2023-24 FY 2024-25 FY 2025-26 FY 2026-27 FY 2027-28
• Los Angeles County Metropolitan 

Transportation Agency
• Alameda-Contra Costa Transit District • Omnitrans • Foothill Transit • N/A • San Diego Metropolitan Transit 

System
• Metrolink • Fresno Area Express • Sacramento Regional Transit District • Monterey-Salinas 

Transit
• Santa Clara Valley Transportation 

Authority
• Orange County Transportation 

Agency
• Golden Gate Bridge, Highway, and 

Transportation District
• San Francisco Bay Area Rapid Transit 

District
• North County Transit 

District
• Long Beach Transit

• Riverside Transit Agency

• San Francisco Municipal Transportation 
Agency

• San Mateo County Transportation 
District

• Santa Cruz METRO
• Stanislaus Regional Transit Authority



Why We Are Mobilizing – Survey Results
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• As transit agencies exhaust federal relief, operating deficits begin
– Deficits begin in FY 2023-24, increase significantly in FY 2024-25

– Projected statewide need of $6 billion - $8 billion

• NOTE: Depletion of federal relief not sole driver of operating deficits
– Stagnant ridership levels; lost fare revenues

– Capital Costs (vehicles, parts/materials)

– Operating Costs (labor, 
risk management/insurance, fuel)

– Economic downturn (out-years)



Michael Pimentel
Executive Director
California Transit Association
michael@caltransit.org
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Contact Information

mailto:michael@caltransit.org
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